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Fourth Grade Supp\y List

Dear Upcoming 4th Grade Lakeshore Families,

This year our fourth grade classes will be offering an easy option
for families when it comes to getting school supplies for the
2023-2024 school year.

We are asking families to please send $20 with your child to the
fourth grade meet and greet Monday August 28th, 2023 or on the
first day of school. This will provide them with all of the necessary
supplies required for the school year with the exception of a small
supply box, art smock, and a pair of headphones/earbuds.

We will provide:

e Samisill 10 Pocket, 5 Subject, Spiral Project Organizer with 5
Dividers, Customizable Front Cover
High Quality pencils i
Pencil cap erasers
Dry erase markers C
Dry erase boards
Student size scissors <
Glue sticks
Loose leaf paper C
Black sharpie marker
Coloring utensils q
Blue and black pens
Sturdy plastic take home folder <
A box of tissues d

(

If your family has any questions or concerns about sending the
supply money into school, please contact your child’s teacher.
We are looking forward to a wonderful 2022-2023 school year!

Love,
The Fourth

Grade Teachers
at LRE!




